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Program for Tuition Assistance
Form B-140W
1)  This program is applicable for courses taken at SUNY colleges (not CUNY, community colleges or private colleges).

All University and Research Foundation full-time employees are eligible for waivers.
Using the State University of New York B140W form, the employee completes requested information in Part I.  The employee has their supervisor sign the form in Part II, and brings the form to Human Resources (2nd floor, Whitman Hall) for verification of employment in Part II.  The employee then brings the form to Melissa Merkel, (2nd floor, Whitman Hall 247) for campus approval.  The form will then be processed as follows:

· For Farmingdale State College enrollment, the form will be forwarded to the Student’s Accounts Office.
· For other State colleges, the original form will be mailed to the instructing campus for submittal to that college’s Student Accounts Office and a copy will be given to the Farmingdale Student Accounts Office.
Percentage of tuition assistance is based on funding availability.  All supplementary fees are the responsibility of the employee.

Please note – Farmingdale State College has further enhanced this program to include a waiver of campus-based registration fees for courses taken on campus with the exception of the $5.00 transcript fee, which must be paid by the employee.  Fees which are assessed for specific course and program requirements cannot be waived, and must also be paid by the employee.  Additionally, waiver for a graduate degree program is $453 per credit maximum.
2)  This program is applicable for courses taken at CUNY, community colleges or private colleges.
At the discretion of the supervisor, an employee may receive $25 per credit for reimbursement of tuition through the department account.  The initiating department will submit a paper requisition (along with a completed B140W form, proof of payment, and a final grade report) through the respective signatory areas.  Upon completion, the requisition and accompanying documentation will be sent to Melissa Merkel (2nd floor, Whitman Hall) for campus approval and processing with the offices of Purchasing and Accounts Payable.
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